
PID Awareness
Week

11–15 August

Speak Up ombo.nsw.gov.au/pid-awareness-week

It is in the public interest for all of us to speak up and report serious 
wrongdoing.

If your report is a public interest disclosure, the Public Interest Disclosures 
Act 2022 provides you with protection from detrimental action.

You can report serious wrongdoing to:

•	 your manager

•	 a disclosure officer for your agency

•	 the head of your agency

•	 an integrity agency

•	 a head of agency or a disclosure officer of another agency.

How to make a
public interest
disclosure (PID)

If you or someone you work with would like confidential and independent support before or after making 
a report you can contact the Whistleblower Support Team at the NSW Ombudsman on 1800 716 766 or 

whistleblowersupport@ombo.nsw.gov.au


